Author name: Anonymous
Date of submission: Tuesday, 5 March 2019

Submission: I object to the suggested rate rise. These exhorbitant suggested rises will make Port Stephens less affordable to
live in for most residents, with funds never evenly spread within our region.
Port stephens Council should not punish residents for their mismanagement of funds and decisions resulting in law suits.





